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NAVIGATION SAFETY NOTICE 
Date & time of issue: 04/02/2021 

Number: 02/2021 

Message:  Kite Foiling in The Cut and inner harbour 

A kite foiling race will be occurring between 1700-1900 Friday 05 February 

2021 in the vicinity of The Cut. During this time kite foilers will be racing at high 

speed in and out of The Cut and within the inner harbour in the area 

surrounding the Nelson Yacht Club. Normal conventions of the 

International Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea apply, but other 

water users are to remain vigilant.  
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Valid to: 1900 Friday 5 February 2021 

Contact Nelson Harbourmaster for any further information: 

Phone: 03 548 2099 

Email: harbourmaster@portnelson.co.nz 
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